
FAMILY
School holidays are fast approaching again, seems like only yesterday and we 
were preparing for the return to school. Fingers crossed our triple donut days 
remain and holiday outings are the norm not the exception! 

For those looking to get out of town there is the Mary Quant exhibition showing 
at the Bendigo Art Gallery, while Ballarat has many child friendly activities 
including Sovereign Hill, Lake Wendouree and the botanical gardens and 
the Wildlife Park. Coastal venues have many child safe beaches, and the city 
has the zoo, museums (Scienceworks has lots of child friendly activities and 
learning), galleries and botanical gardens to explore with a picnic one day (check out the Ian Potter Children’s 
Foundation Garden in the Royal Botanic Gardens). Why not try a high tea at home for your family and friends? 
You can find the recipe for scones in the Cooking section of Grow, Connect, Improve at Week 16 plus lots of 
other yummy things to make for a homegrown high tea. There are many free activities to do if you google 
your local community and council websites; not everything you do needs to be expensive!
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Week Twenty Five

https://www.rbg.vic.gov.au/visit-melbourne/attractions/children-garden
https://www.rbg.vic.gov.au/visit-melbourne/attractions/children-garden

